
Dear parents and carers, 

  

Thank you to everyone who donated outgrown uniform to be sold at the summer fayre. 

  

We wanted to let you know that not only did we raise valuable money for the HSA to 

continue to provide for our children, but any leftovers were then donated to the Kids 

Clothes Project. This is a local project to supply good quality clothes for children aged 2 

to 12 years old within Dudley Borough who may need assistance. 

  

A great community effort, so thank you to those who donated to and bought from the 

stall! 

  

Many Thanks 

HSA 

  
Sent via 

 

 

https://u17053880.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=u001.S7j2I5gnp9qrRJvZV3h4JPP66oWdTcmRzJtmWncstLs-3DI8HU_ZjA-2FApGf64OxRdSAWr2cu3Guu7mq8J75ChSoChnoVs2i40dRGRZT4-2B0K8z2H8BRWnOmEcUvvUEsVKCwX-2FlkaJiZU6ui-2Fwv7S2-2FnjQn4CW32IDZqhUiEcgyrPCOKoy1NSpYmH0pt3xA-2Bv4qFh6lhVtL6tgYo8quGK-2BmcNQ-2FVhn-2BgehtfKRdc-2FMZwfABZn-2FMIn5OkJJHqTLoVrH2wn1r9BG1zSr8cU68SLuoUDgoAxlcA-3D

